
 

 

11 July 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Webburn Steam Train Trip on Thursday 20th July 

Children in Webburn will be travelling on the South Devon Railway steam train from 

Buckfastleigh to Totnes and visiting the Rare Breeds Farm on Thursday 20th July.   

The children will travel by school minibus and staff cars to Buckfastleigh, leaving school by 

9.30am.  They will need to bring a packed lunch and drink with them in a backpack.  Fruit  

snacks for breaktime will be taken with us.  If your child would like to order a school packed 

lunch, please do this on the menu option via ParentPay and just let us know on the slip below 

which sandwich filling your child would like. 

Your child should wear school uniform and will need sun cream, sun hat/waterproofs, 

depending on the weather.   

The cost of the trip which includes travel, train journey and entry to the Rare Breeds Farm 

will be £13.00 per child and will be deducted from your child’s annual contribution made at 

the beginning of the school year.  If no contribution payment was received, we will ask for 

this payment via ParentPay.   

Please complete the form below and return to school on Monday.  Thank you. 

 

Anna Perry 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CHILD’S NAME …………………………………………………………… 

I give consent to my child travelling to Totnes and visiting the Rare Breeds Farm  

My child will have a packed lunch from home 

My child would like a school packed lunch 

Please tick sandwich choice –   Ham     Cheese          Tuna         Egg 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………    Date…………………………… 


